
One of the highlights of the year was the visit to the Academy of
Col. Jerry M. Sage, Deputy Chief of Staff, ROTC Affairs, Third U. S.
Army. After being met by an honor guard and reviewing the battalion,
Col. Sage spoke to the corps of his experiences and beliefs. The narrating
of many of his hair-raising exploits behind the German lines during World
War II revealed to the cadets the origin of the nickname the Germans
had for him, "The Cooler King."


